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From:
Sent: 01 May 2013 10:13
To:
Cc:
Subject: 1 La Providence TPA/2012/1172

 
Dear   
 
I have discussed the proposed replacement tree with  and can confirm that one of each tree as 
described in the attached letter is acceptable for the discharge of condition 2, 
 
Regards,  
 

 
 
 

 
Senior Planner 
Planning & Building Services 
Department of the Environment 
direct dial: +44 (0) 1534  
fax: +44 (0) 1534 445528 
email: @gov.je 
www.gov.je 
 

 
 
The content of this correspondence and any other advice from an Officer or the Department is given in good faith, 
but without prejudice to the formal consideration of planning matters and the future decision of the Minister for 
Planning and Environment. These decisions include, but are not limited to, formal planning applications. In all cases, 
formal decisions are subject to the full planning process, which may include public and statutory consultation. 
Consequently, the final decision on any planning matter may not reflect the initial advice given.  The purchaser 
and/or vendor of a property transaction should not rely upon any such informal advice. 
 




